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Ladies Retreat
We are heading on our Ladies Retreat at Camp Hebron, 
the first weekend of April. We are looking forward to a wonderful 
weekend looking into the Word and being with friends.

Here’s some prayer requests for our retreat –

There are 26 ladies attending the retreat, some have never come on a retreat before.
All the families back at home, while ladies are away.
The Hearts of the ladies as we look into God’s Word about Trusting God More.
Physical safety and wellness for those attending.

Thank you to the Retreat Planning Team for all their suggestions and help in making the retreat a
success – Priscilla, Ellen, Meg, Lauren, Linda and Stephenie!

Please look in May’s Newsletter for highlights of the retreat! We will be announcing the
dates for 2025 retreat early summer.

Thursday Night Bible Study
The Bible Study group will be taking a break this spring. Please stay tuned to what the study will
be for the Fall of 2024. See Estelle for any questions.

Mom’s Life group Gathering
Let’s grab dinner and hang out on Friday, April 19. We will head to Panera Bread in State College
(N. Atherton location) at 6 PM. Please let Hilary know  if you are coming.
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